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This Weeks Earth Award Winners Lydbrook—This Weeks Stars 

Support Staff Nomination Winner 

Niamh Kitchen 

Your invite…. 

….to join us next Friday 29th September 

has been sent home today with the children. 

We look forward to seeing you then!!!! 

 

Does anyone have a source that could pro-

vide plastic cups for juice for next Friday? 

Thank you 

Head boy and girl 2017-2018 

This week we have also held our election for our new Head 

boy and girl. After some amazing presentations by the Y6 chil-

dren in front of the whole school, the two pupils chosen were 

Scarlett Jeffs and Carson Nasir.  Congratulations to both chil-

dren who I know will make fantastic ambassadors for Copley 

primary school.  

We now move onto the elections of our House Captains. 

Better Reading Programme…… 

Can you spare 15/20 minutes dur-

ing the week to help with our Better Reading 

programme?  This programme helps children who 

may be struggling with their reading become 

more confident over the school year. You would 

work one to one with a pupil and full training 

would be given by Mrs Miller to anyone new to 

the scheme. If you are interested please contact 

Mrs Miller via the office.  Thank you  

We are glad to be picked 

for Head Boy and Head Girl.  

We think we will make 

school a better place by  

having upper and lower key 

stages working together e.g. 

‘spelling bees’,  reading com-

petitions…..we will let you 

know!!!! 

 

We would like to support  

two different charities over 

the year. Our charities are 

Cancer Research and MND—

Motor Neurone Disease. 

By Carson & Scarlett 



Mon 25th Sept  Karate after school club 

Tues 26th Sept   Olympic Carousel after school club  

Wed 27th Sept  Calderdale Eye test for Reception chidlren 

 Swimming for Years 3 & 4 

 HT after school football club 

Thurs 28th Sept   Queens tennis lunchtime club 

 Groovy Moves after school club 

 After school textile club 

Fri 29th Sept  Celebration assembly— Calder - Stars of the Week 

 MacMillan Coffee Afternoon / 2.15pm—3.15pm 

What's happening in school week beginning 25th September 2017  
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

Northdene 97% 

Bankhouse 97% 

Greenpark 92% 

Riverwood 96% 

Springwood 94% 

Calder 97% 

Lydbrook 97% 

Woodhouse 94% 

0 
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Parent governor election result…….. 

We are pleased to announce, following the election 

count on Friday last week the new parent 

governor for Copley is Mrs Fiona Wood-

head. 

Mrs Woodhead, many of you will know, is 

mum to Arthur in KS1 and Max and in Y5. 

A huge thank you to all the other 4 par-

ents who put themselves forward and for 

so many of you voting in the election. 

The weather is bound to get 

colder over the next few 

weeks, so please could we ask parents to 

make sure that children are wearing appro-

priate clothing for being outside at break 

and lunchtime.  Thank you 

We have added lists of suggested reading books, for each year group, to 

our school website. We are going to be ordering many of these books to 

add to our library over the next few weeks. Thank you to FOCSA for the 

kind donations. How many can your child read before the end of the year?  

Miss Drury, Literacy Coordinator  

Thank you for returning your parents evening forms.  If you have not already done so 

please can I ask, that when you do, you select two choices then I know 

whatever time I give you are able to attend. 

Anyone unable to attend either days should let me know as soon as possible 

and we will try to make an alternative, mutually convenient time after 

23rd/24th October. School Term Dates.. 

If parents are needing to check 

the school term dates please 

use Calderdale Councils own 

site….. the link is below. 

https://

www.calderdale.gov.uk/v2/

residents/education-and-

learning/schools/school-

term-dates 

 
Please could we remind parents, especially in KS1,  to check your child's book 

bag on a regular basis.  Letters/information is sent home by teachers and the 

office but often remain in a book bag for the whole week.  Things can 

get missed and then we have disappointed parents and upset chil-

dren!!!!!! 


